Tuesday, May 24, 2011
HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN

Students
The winners of the Work Experience Co-Work of the Year Awards are: 2" Place, Iris Caravantes and 1% Place,
Cemone Cowart. Come by and see Mrs. Smith at snack to collect your prize.

Wednesday, May 25" is “Yearbook Night” from 5-8 p.m. in front of the Main Gym. If you purchased your
Yearbook during Walk-Through you will receive the following: Free admission to event, free 4 page Extended
Edition, and free pizza. If you DID NOT purchase your Yearbook during Walk-Through admission is $5 and
the first 25 people will receive the 4 page Extended Edition for free. There will be a VERY LIMITED supply
of yearbooks available for purchase during this event, cost is $70 and includes free admission. You must have
your school I.D. to pick up your yearbook!

Attention all athletes (Especially Fall Athletes): We will be having our Physical Nite on Monday, 6/13
beginning at 5:00 p.m. in the Main Office. Cost is $18.00. You can pick up paperwork needed in the Athletic
Office on your break or lunch only.

All library books were due back in the library last Friday, May 20™. All senior textbooks are due to the library
by Friday, May 27". Please make returns in a timely fashion to avoid being billed for lost books!

For the next couple of weeks the Snack Bar will be selling some items from local restaurants. Sandwiches from
Subway; snackers and snack bowls from KFC; and pizza from Fatte Albert’s and Domino’s will all be
available. Stop by and give it a try!

Attn. Students: As you are aware we are going to a modified closed campus next year. Freshman and
Sophomore students will be restricted to campus while Junior and Seniors in good standing will be allowed to
leave campus during lunch. Good Standing means that students are not academically ineligible or citizenship
ineligible. Current sophomores and junior’s who are ineligible at the end of this school year, will not be allowed
off campus for lunch during the entire first semester next year. In addition if you have failed to fulfill your
Thursday/Saturday school requirements for the current school year, you will be deemed ineligible and will loose
your lunch privileges for next year. Eligibility is reviewed at the semester only. | encourage current students to
work on their academics and attendance and give your best effort over the next few weeks of school. The
choices you make today will definitely impact you next year.

Attn. Students: Current 9" -11™ grade students must submit current immunization records indicating that the
Tdap vaccine has been received on or after the 10th birthday. By law, all students entering 7"-12" grades will
need proof of a whooping cough booster shot prior to the start of the 2011-12 school year. Students who have
not submitted proper notification and proof of receiving the Tdap booster shot will not be able to start school
until proof is received. We encourage all current 9th-11th grade HHS students to bring a copy of their
immunization records to Mrs. Downing our school registrar, located in the main office, by May 27". If you
have not had the Tdap vaccine, information regarding the Kings County Health Department vaccination clinic
schedule was mailed to all HHS families in the HHS April Newsletter. Teachers have also been sent this
information. Students and their families can also make an appointment with their primary doctor. Some local
drug stores in the area have also posted on their doors the Tdap vaccine is available there.

More Information Next Page! !



Students Continued
If you are interested in learning how to play an instrument and want to learn how to read music please sign-up
for Beginning Band! It’s not too late to add!

Join us for Art Club Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605.

Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101. Everybody is welcomed to join us. Please bring $3 for pizza and
water.

Summer Water Polo for Hanford High School begins Monday, June 6™. If you are interested, please contact
Linda Wright at 584-4276.

Staff

Reminder: This Friday, May 27 is the last day for submitting Jeopardy lists. All Jeopardy Lists are to be
submitted to the Guidance Office (box on back counter in Ana’s area) by 12:30 p.m. For graduation ceremony
purposes only: Senior grades of an “F” are final on Friday, May 27 at 12:30 p.m. NO “F’s” or change of “F” to
a passing grade will be accepted after this time.

Wisdom

“A wise maN Will make more opporTuniTies THAN He finds.” - FRANCIS
BAcon

ANAlyze - BrReAk ApART

Bullpups remember...your character counts everywhere...all the time!



